
 

 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 8th June 2018 
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This half term:    We will be continuing with out Harry Potter inspired writing pro-

ject. Your daughters will be given pieces of written work that they are to re-draft, 

improve and up-level. Please ensure your child completes this to the best of their 

ability. 

Year 6 Attendance this week 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at 97.05% - Hurray! 

6.1: 98.0% 

6.2: 96.9% 

6.3: 97.2% 

Well done to 6.1!  

Star students of the week: 

(6.1) Kyrah & Hala 

(6.2) Kalina & Janelle 

(6.3) Nana and Alisha 

Winners of £5 Voucher have made ex-

cellent progress in Writing this week 

Well done to Unaza(6.1)               

Kamiah (6.2)  & Janat(6.3)                                  

You are invited to attend our Coffee Morning on either Thursday 

14th or Friday the 15th of June 2018 from 8.45—9.30 to look 

at the resources we will be using in our new PSHE ‘Changing Me’ 

Topic. 

Science: Girls have created information texts about di-

nosaurs-ask your daughter 

about the dinosaur that they 

have chosen. They also investi-

gated the significance of the 

colours of dinosaurs. 

         Girls invited to attend Norbury Manor for testing: 

Girls are expected to attend school for the hours of the school day that they are not 

required to be at Norbury Manor this coming week. 

Friday 15th June: MUFTI DAY.  Wear your own clothes and bring in £1 to support 

our Global Charity: ONE GIRL.  There will be craft workshops 

before and after school, where you can decorate a bookmark 

for only 20p! 


